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STUDENT BULLETIN
Tuesday, October 3, 1967

"If I wonder why something trying is allowed, and press for prayer that it may be
removed; if I cannot be trusted with any disappointment, and cannot go on in peace
under any mystery, then I know nothing of Calvary love."

If there are students who needed typewriting or shorthand and were unable to get in
the classes because of closure, please see Dean Rice.

There is still room for more in German class. (It is the only language which is
taught here this year which will satisfy requirements for many university programs.

With a record enrollment (520 at the last count) movement in and out of the Chapel
is a bit of a problem. To alleviate this, we encourage those seated on the south
side of the building to exit by the door on that side., Also, it will help if all
move out smoothly rather than stopping to talk in the aisles and foyer. Thanks for
helping.

Friday's Chapel. Meet in the Chapel:

YOUR MISSIONARY SOCIETY WELCOMES YOU TO NORTHWEST COLLEGE .

"Christ accepted makes you a Christian,
Christ obeyed makes you a Missionary."

Friday 6th. Elections for your '"Mission Hour Bands'.

The Bands are as follows:
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God needs you . . and your missionary needs your prayers, so join the band of
your choice.

Remember students: 'Do what you can with what you have, while you have the time,."

School Nurse: Mrs. Rozell has been hired as the School Nurse. She will be in the
infirmary in the basement of Perks Hall on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 11:00
a.m, to 1:00 p.m. She is also on call in case of emergency. She can be contacted
through your dorm Supervisor.

Flu Shots: A series of two flu shots will be given at the price of 50¢ each. If
you are interested please sign up at the receptionist's desk before Friday of this
week,

Automobile Owners: Parking decals are to be in place today, Tuesday, October 3rd.
Please do not park in '"No Parking Zones'. If streets are blocked and we have an
emergency there may be a loss of life. Thank you!

ATTENTION ALL GIRLS! "Come rain or come shine" don't miss the Annual A.W.S. FASHION
SHOU plus a charming Guest Speaker, Mrs. Marcus Gaston, who will be interesting and
enlightening. COME TO THE CAFETERIA ON WEDNESDAY at 8:30 p.m. (Refreshments.)



